iﬁ“f'?ﬂw% B ERAETHESR i,%‘fq?‘, THE 37f§_
p?ﬁ’ﬁﬂi@]ﬁﬁi%#‘?%ﬁ 99 & 2% 1 pa=iz
Jﬁ@?

RSEB AT EE S HMERF M EREIARIFALFTRET GRH G 0 P
*K/\*'Fﬂﬂ%;%%‘#&ﬁvim#ﬁ’f ICrPRaAETHE LRy T+ HFERTE TG

ABRTHRNLEFFTRETE ,-12 » AT 984—JE 127 3l pav s 2HXFLERD FR?)Z‘«%»%I,@’?
ICF?I’%%Q’%{"

BAFELLD 09 E2 0 I pA B SFRTHE BFAKYEE - BE
FAS I LAPMABMN () Y T AT R - ik ’ffelf‘fF'B“:LtlF$ o wﬁﬁw 1B 4
#E o 2 pi% ;JL;‘;J o+ A Q’FB—H s FRANHP AN Jk A [C B FHE o

FEEANE fqu gp TrABRBELABEPE CEHEFEAN TL B R RAE
FTHE B AE DR r:e,;;‘éf" ¥ £ ﬁpﬂ‘g}‘{‘;g:ﬂﬁ)‘ﬁpﬁJL"F%& ’
_’TBﬁéﬁ@”ﬁ*‘ﬂE{“")‘iﬁIﬁ‘ » d R ICH GETHE -

The National Immigration Agency announcing the
cancellation of three types of current paper (non-1C) resident
certificates — Alien Resident Certificate (ARC), Alien
Permanent Resident Certificate (APRC), and Taiwan Area
Resident Certificate (TARC), to be effective from Feb 1, 2010

The NIA is introducing a new type of anti-counterfeit resident certificate to integrate various
immigrant permits, increase efficiency, lower administrative cost, and enhance the
anti-counterfeit features of the resident certificates. All current holders of the paper (non-1C)
ARC, APRC, and TARC have been notified to replace their documents before Dec 31, 2009
at a local NIA service center.

All currently issued paper (non-1C) resident certificates stated above will cease to be
effective on Feb 1, 2010. Those failing to obtain replacements may be unable to apply and
renew driver license, obtain health insurance, and open a bank account with their old
certificate documents. To avoid any personal inconvenience, the NIA recommends all
certificates holders to replace their certificates within the announced deadline.

This replacement is not applicable for residents from Hong Kong and Macau holding the
“Taiwan Area Reentry Permit” (in booklet form), and residents from Mainland China
holding “Taiwan Area Joint-Family Resident Certificate with Single Reentry Permit” (in
booklet form) or “Taiwan Area Permanent Resident Certificate with Multiple Reentry
Permit”, as the function of the permission for reentry is already present in these types of
permits.



